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Subject: Obsolete Bendix® Transmission Speed Sensor Part Number

Effective immediately, the Bendix® Transmission Sensor listed below is now obsolete and no longer provided by Bendix. There 
is no replacement for this part. 
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BENDIX PART NUMBER DESCRIPTION

K070869 Transmission Speed Sensor
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24/7/365 ACCESS

FULL SERVICE AT YOUR FINGERTIPS
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 1-800-AIR-BRAKE (1-800-247-2725)

TECHTEAM@BENDIX.COM
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WEB-BASED TRAINING

LOG ON AND LEARN FROM THE BEST 


